
Re: Input on SEARs - Enirgi Battery Recycling Facility (SSD 6619 MOD 1) 
 

 
Dear Sire 
 
I refer to your email regarding the above facility and the request for commentsthe Planning 
Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs). 
 
The Murrumbidgee Local Health District’s Public Health Unit has reviewed the documentation 
and advises that it does not wish to have any specific matters related to public health included 
as part of the preparation of the Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
The issues raised in the NSW Health letter dated 29 September,2017 related to staff health 
and lead exposure remain the primary concern and have not changed 
 
Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter please contact Mr Tony Burns, 
Senior Environmental Health Officer on 59432044 or at tony.burns1@health.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 


